Sacred Heart, Howden and St Joseph & St Thomas, Goole

1 Buttfield Road, Howden, DN14 7DW. Telephone: 01430 430245 
Parish website: http://www.sacredheartstjoseph.org.uk
Week Commencing 4th July 2021   
FOURTEENTH SUNDAY IN ORDINARY TIME/YR B
SPECIAL ANNOUNCEMENTS.  
Next Sunday is Sea Sunday with Second Collection for The Apostleship of the Sea (Stella Maris).

AOS Donation envelopes available today.
	Date
	Time
	Place
	Service/Event
	Intentions

	Sat 3rd July
	5.30pm
	St Joseph’s
	Vigil Mass
	RIP Kathleen & Ron Coolledge, Stephen & Michael Coolledge

	Sun 4th July
(Fourteenth Sunday in Ordinary Time)
	9.30am
	Sacred Heart
	Mass
	People of the parish

	
	11.00am
	St Joseph’s
	Mass
	All living and deceased Members and Benefactors of The Yorkshire Brethren Society 

	Mon 5th July
	8.00am
	Sacred Heart
	Mass
	Private Intention

	Tues 6th July
	10.00am
	Sacred Heart
	Mass
	Intentions of Fr Mark Lawler (Silver Jubilee)

	Wed 7th July
	10.00am
	St Joseph’s
	Mass
	RIP David Parry (LD)

	Thurs 8th July
	10.00am
	Sacred Heart
	Mass
	For all who work in mental health

	Fri 9th July
	10.00am
	St Joseph’s
	Mass
	RIP James O’Hara (YBS)

	Sat 10th July
	Sacrament of Reconciliation (Confessions) available on request

	
	2.30pm
	St Joseph’s
	First Holy Communion Mass
	Children’s Intentions

	Sat 10th July
	5.30pm
	St Joseph’s
	Vigil Mass
	People of the parish

	Sun 4th July
(Fifteenth Sunday in Ordinary Time)
	9.30am
	Sacred Heart
	Mass
	Private Intention (AN & SN)

	
	11.00am
	St Joseph’s
	Mass
	Intentions of Fr John Newman (Ruby Jubilee today)


CONGRATULATIONS TO ADRIANS SKIRMANTS, baptised at St Joseph’s on Sunday 20th June.

SICK AND HOUSEBOUND. Please pray for them. Damian Ainscough, Anna Barszcz, Margaret Brodigan, Christopher Brown, Jean de Bosch, Patience Dare, Carol Dent, Anne Hayward, Dorothy Kershaw, Anthony Margrave, Alma McHugh, Bernard Rook, Ken Rumney, Timmy Ryan, Margaret Scott, Kevin and Catherine Thornton and all those who are ill and would like to remain anonymous. 
FROM ROLAND HAYES OF STELLA MARIS (OAS):

Thank you very much for your parish’s kind support of the work of Stella Maris (the Apostleship of the Sea) through our Sea Sunday appeal in December. The generosity shown by you and your parishioners means that seafarers in this country and around the world are continuing to receive the care and support that they so vitally need. 

In the Gospel reading that we heard on Sea Sunday 2020 in December, the words from the Angel to Mary ‘Do not be afraid’ are a source of courage and strength to all – especially to seafarers who face difficult challenges every day. With Covid-19 restrictions in place in many ports, over 400,000 seafarers were not able to go home for Christmas as they had planned.   
